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May 15, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:
I am writing this letter of recommendation for Gina Perez. I have enjoyed getting to know her over the past two years. During this time I have come to know her as a student of mine in The Yampah Teen Parent Program, and now as an involved parent to her son who attends our Early Childhood Center. Gina was enrolled in the Yampah Teen Parent Program since December 2011, and will graduate in May of 2013. Gina’s academic plan to take college classes at CMC her senior year of high school has been very successful. As of today, she has earned 50 credits toward college credit at Colorado Mountain College, while her son continues to receive his early childhood education in our nurseries. From the outset, she has made her commitment to education clear. Her attendance at school, and participation in all school-sponsored activities is outstanding.

Gina’s ambition to change her life and better the future of her young child is more than worthy—It is a heartfelt desire to be an active, contributing member of our community. It is my opinion that this young woman will be a success at whatever she decides to do. I believe that an investment in this young woman’s future will be a great asset to our community and our country.

Sincerely,

Sally Kilton

Yampah Teen Parent Program

skilton@mtnboces.k12.co.us
